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Good afternoon,

I am really upset and troubled that full term abortion for any reason would be
 considered , it is just not right. I have four young children myself and have two
 friends who had abortions. I have seen first hand the effects on the mother having an
 abortion both mentally and physically. I have had friends who were recommended to
 have abortions for various reasons and yet in every case they went full term with their
 pregnancies and they were glad they didn't give in to the medical pressure.

Please do not allow this barbaric treatment of these little children. We need to be
 offering better support to mothers and families in difficult situations. Priceless Life
 Centre offers wonderful support for women in these situations and we should be
 looking to encourage this organisations not offering to kill new life.

Yours sincerely 
Miriam Lane

Sent from my iPad
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